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Please vote NO!
In 5 years we will look back at our current traffic problem and say - “those were the good old days of easy traffic”.
There are no solutions to our current traffic situation and  it will only get worse.
Please vote NO and reject this project of unaffordable homes.
Thank you.
Dr. Robert Zelkovsky
Wailua-Kapa`a resident 32 years
Kaua`i resident 45 years
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